
 

 

 

Town of Nottingham 
P.O. Box 114, 139 Stage Road, Nottingham, NH 03290 

●Office 603-679-9597 ●Fax 603-679-1013 ●E-Mail plan.zone@nottingham-nh.gov 

 

NOTTINGHAM PLANNING BOARD 

Public Hearing Notice 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Nottingham Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on 

Wednesday July 28, 2021 at 7:00 pm to consider acceptance and/or approval of the case below.  
 

 

 

Case #21-007-SUB- Application from Nathan Tandy, requesting a two (2) lot Conventional 

Subdivision (backlot).  This property is located at 22 Gile Road in Nottingham, NH, and 

identified as Map 28 Lot 10.  

 

 
Questions? Contact the Land Use Clerk  

Ph.: (603) 679-9597  E-mail: plan.zone@nottingham-NH.gov  

Mail written comments to the Nottingham Planning Board: PO Box 114, Nottingham, NH  03290  

For materials pertaining to the hearing go to: http://www.nottingham-nh.gov/planning-board 

THE PUBLIC IS WELCOME TO ATTEND 
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